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Benzie Bus recently announced that Sophia Hogarth is its new mobility 
coordinator.  

 Hogarth, who officially joined the Benzie Bus team on April 15, has spent the 
last 15 years as Crystal Mountain’s reservation sales manager and brings with 
her customer service experience. 
“I am very grateful and excited to take on this role,” Hogarth said. “My goal is to 
continue to improve and expand our county transportation system that ensures 
quality public transportation services for our community.” 

She will continue to address the transportation needs of all county residents, 
especially among individuals with disabilities, older adults and persons with 
limited incomes, according to a news release. 

“Sophia brings a wealth of experience to her new role as mobility coordinator. 
She has already proven her ability to effectively collaborate with our community 
partners, and we look forward to continuing our focus on addressing the 
transportation needs in Benzie County, and are excited to have her on our team,” 
executive director Jessica Carland said. 

Hogarth is from Benzie County and graduated from Benzie Central High School. 
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